
 

 

APRIL 2021 NEWSLETTER 

 

SUMMER DANCE! 

Please check out our summer dance program!  We have lots of fun 
new camps this year for ages 3-18!  Princesses, Pineapples, unicorns 
and Rainbows, Teen Intensive…we have it all! Register easily online 
through your Dance Studio Pro account!  

 

Shoes/Tights/Recital T-shirts! 

All shoe/tight and T-shirt orders are due Friday April 9.   

 

Recital 

Our show will be Saturday June 12.  Tickets will go on sale in May.  As 
of right now, I am 90% sure we will have our show outdoors (under a 
large tent!) at SteelStacks.  They have indoor dressing rooms for the 
girls.  Symphony Hall cannot accommodate us at this time.  Unless 
something changes, I would plan to be at SteelStacks.  I most likely will 



have to do multiple shows due to capacity limits.  I will have more info 
on that in the next few weeks. ***If we are at SteelStacks, we will NOT 
have a dress rehearsal there.  We will have all dancers come to the last 
week of classes at the studio in costumes, hair and make up. 

 

Pictures!  

Don’t forget pictures will be taken in recital costumes the week of April 
19-23.  Pictures will be taken during class time. If you child’s costume 
has not arrived yet, it will be here on time. I am still waiting for a few 
shipments. All photos will be posted online for viewing and each child 
will have a few poses for you to choose from. Due to Covid, we will 
only do individual photos this year.   No groupsL 

 

5/10 Year Awards  

If this is your child’s 5th or 10th year at Studio West, they will be 
presented an award at the conclusion of our recital. Please email me! 

 

ALL BALANCES MUST BE PAID BY JUNE 10! DANCERS 
WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO DANCE ON STAGE UNTIL ALL 
BALANCES ARE PAID. JUNE IS A FULL MONTH OF TUITION 
IF YOU ARE PAYING MONTHLY! 

 



BACKSTAGE MOMS  

If you’d like to work backstage with our dancers, please email me!! You 
will not need to purchase a ticket and can watch your child perform 
during their dance. Please understand that many children need help 
backstage. You MUST help other children aside from your own child 
and stay for the entire show. Duties will include: helping dancers dress 
into costume, taking smaller ones to the bathroom, occupying little ones, 
and lining children up for their dances and bringing them to and from the 
stage.  

Important Dates To Remember: 	

April 9:  Shoe/Tight Order Forms Due! 

April 19-23 Picture Week! 	

May 31: Closed Memorial Day 	

June 12: Recital (times TBA)	


